
UNM Student Publications Board Meeting 

Friday, April 23, 2021 

Via Zoom 

 

Board members present: Shane Farias, Raina Harper, Amaris Ketcham, Adam Lopez, Cindy Pierard, and  

Ryan Regalado 

 

Ex-officio board members present: Jeanette DeDios, Daven Quelle and Ally Wiesel 

 

Guests: Himanshi Arora, Paul Irwin, Zoe Perls, Indica Simpson 

 

Absent: Sammy Lopez, Faculty Senate representative 

 

Amaris Ketcham called the meeting to order at 4:02 p.m.  

 

Ketcham asked for a review of the April 9, 2021 minutes. Cindy Pierard made a motion to approve the minutes. 

Adam Lopez seconded the motion. The motion carried.  

 

Ally Wiesel gave the Limina editor’s report: 

  13 essays will be printed on 80 pages with a signature of Pantone 

  PO has been approved 

  Proofs are at Starline  

   Magazine release party will be a virtual Zoom meeting on April 29 

 

Jeanette DeDios gave the Conceptions Southwest update: 

  38 pieces will be published on 96 pages with one and a half signatures of color 

  4 staff members at end of year 

  Digital edition is on website 

   Magazine release party was a virtual Zoom meeting on April 22 

 

Daven Quelle said the Board would go into closed session to interview the applicants and then return to open 

session for Board members to state their preference for editor. She said Himanshi Arora, Jeanette DeDios, Paul 

Irwin and Zoe Perls are applying to be editor of Conceptions Southwest; Paul Irwin and Indica are applying to 

be editor of Limina.  

 

The board went into closed session at 4:16 p.m. 

The board returned to open session at 6:40 p.m. 

 

Daven Quelle asked board members for their preference for Limina editor. The board unanimously selected 

Indica Simpson. Ketcham thanked both candidates and congratulated Simpson. 

 

Daven Quelle asked the board for their preference for editor of Conceptions Southwest. Shane Farias, Raina 

Harper, Adam Lopez and Grace McNealy selected Zoe Perls; Amaris Ketcham, Cindy Pierard and Ryan 

Regalado selected Jeannette DeDios. Ketcham thanked all candidates and congratulated Perls. 

 

Quelle reported that Megan Holmen contacted the Daily Lobo, upset that she had not been given an interview. 

Quelle double checked the job portal, and verified with Student Employment that no such application existed 

The board determined that Ketcham would send Holmen an email to inform her that no action would be taken, 

since the application was not received. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:54 p.m. 


